
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
    
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

“ACHIEVING TOGETHER”                       

 
 

 

Smythesdale Campus      5342 8565                 Snake Valley Campus      5344 9274 

Scarsdale Campus   5342 8514               Ross Creek Campus         5342 0478 

2021 Term Dates 

  28th Jan  -  1st Apr 

  19th Apr  -  25th Jun 

  12th Jul   -  17th Sep 

   4th Oct  -  17th Dec 

Woady Yaloak Primary School 
 

Website:  www.woadyyaloak.vic.edu.au 
Email:  woady.yaloak.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 
Principal:  Corey Pohlner 

Phone:  5342 8565 
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Respect-Responsibility-Excellence 

Woady Yaloak Primary School was formed on the lands of the Wadawarrung people of the 

Kulin Nation. We pay our respects to their elders, past, present and emerging.                                                                  

We also acknowledge the First Nations people throughout Victoria.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

     Issue   10    16.06.2021 

FOR YOUR DIARY 
2021 

 
 

JUNE 
 

Tuesday 22nd 
  Reports Sent Home 
 

Friday 25th 
  Last day of Term 2, 

2.30pm Finish 
 

JULY 
 

Monday 12th 
  First day of Term 3 
 

Tuesday 13th 
  Students finish at 

12.30pm  
  Parent Teacher 

Interviews Face to 
Face 1-6pm 

 
Thursday 15th 

  Swimming program 
beings - Scarsdale 
campus 

 
Friday 16th 

  Swimming program 
beings - 
Smythesdale, Snake 
Valley & Ross Creek 
campus’ campus’ 

 
Wednesday 21st 

  Parent Teacher 
Interviews on Webex     
4-6pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This week, due a short week our newsletter will be fairly brief. A reminder that in our campus 
newsletters there were a number of updates around our planned activities and how they could be 
potentially affected by the recent lockdowns. 
Early next term we have our scheduled parent teacher interviews. Please see below the details of 
how parents sign up for an interview with their child's classroom teacher. 
 
TERM 3 SWIMMING PROGRAM 
In last week's newsletter, we included information about the upcoming 
swimming program. So far, the returned forms have been disappointing 
over our 4 sites. All schools are required to run a swimming program and 
with the current returned forms, this is going to be very difficult for us to 
manage. 
  
The cost of this program is $45 per student and is a great opportunity for your child to be involved. 
We are fortunate that we can offer this at a discounted rate this year, so it would be great to see as 
many families as possible taking advantage of this.  Forms were distributed to students last week 
and are due back by Tuesday 22nd June. 
  
The $28.00 credit has been applied to accounts today for those students who were participating in 
the Winter Sports program.  This credit can be used towards the swimming payment if you wish.  If 
eligible families have any CSEF credit on their accounts this can also be allocated to swimming.  If 
you are unsure of your account balance please ring Sharon at Smythesdale on 5342 8565. 
  
2021 TERM 3 PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEW BOOKINGS 
Our SENTRAL online booking system for our term three parent teacher interviews (both Face to 
Face AND Webex) opens at 4.00pm tonight.  Interview spaces for both formats are STRICTLY 
LIMITED so parents / carers are encouraged  book early to secure their time. The details for the 
interview are: 
Face To Face - Tuesday 13th July 1.00pm-6.00pm 
WebEx - Wednesday 21st July 4.00pm-6.00pm 
Length - 15 minutes 
  
Students are expected to attend their interviews. Students will be dismissed to go home at 
12.30pm on Tuesday 13th July. 
 

 
 
 

         Continued over page…. 

Swimming forms and payment are due next 
Tuesday 22nd June 2021 
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2021 TERM 3 PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEW BOOKINGS Cont….. 
Bookings can be made via the Sentral App on your smart device. 
 
Step 1 - Open Sentral App 
Step 2 - Select “Interview” icon  
Step 3 - Select time slot (your child/ren will appear with available times) then “Save Bookings” 
Step 4 - You will receive a confirmation email  
 
For both face to face and Webex sessions, bookings through SENTRAL open tonight at 4.00pm and will 
close on Monday 12th July. If you are unable to make a booking via the SENTRAL APP, please contact 
your campus office for assistance. 
 
Instructions for connecting to the Webex interviews will be sent home by your child's classroom teacher 
closer to the interview date. 
  
 
 
 
 
  
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Regards 
Corey Pohlner 

 Principal 

Woady Yaloak Primary School 
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